       TOWN OF SHELBURNE MA

 ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS              
MEETING MINUTES FOR OCTOBER 2, 2014 

A duly posted meeting of the Shelburne Zoning Board of Appeals was held at the Meeting Room at Town Hall, 51 Bridge Street, Shelburne, on October 2, 2014.
Members Present: Michael Parry, Chris Macek, Lowell Laporte, Joe Palmeri
Administrative Assistant: Faye Whitney

Members Absent: John Taylor, Noah Grunberg
Guests: None
Chairman Joe Palmeri called the meeting to order at 7:08 p.m. 

The mail consisted of a flyer from the Mass Dept. of Housing and Community Development, which announced fall workshops

A motion was made by Michael, seconded by Chris, to approve the meeting minutes of July 10.

Voting in favor: Chris, Lowell, Joe, Michael

Opposed: None


Abstaining: None
A motion was made by Lowell, seconded by Michael, to approve the June 19 Kuzmeskus hearing minutes.


Voting in favor: Michael, Lowell, Chris


Opposed: None


Abstaining: Noah, Joe

Discussion was held on the September 25 joint meeting of the ZBA and Planning Board. The Planning Board expects large-scale solar installations to be the next large project. The Planning Board also expects to continue work on sign regulations.

A question was raised about the Tennessee Gas Pipeline. ZBA involvement is not expected.
At 8:10 p.m. a motion was made by Lowell, seconded by Michael, to adjourn the meeting. The vote in favor was unanimous.

Respectfully submitted,

Faye Whitney, Administrative Assistant
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